
 

 

Technology and Student Services Subcommittee  

2/9/22 at 7:00 P.M. via Zoom 

Meeting Minutes 

 

 

Present: Mr. Gray (chair), Mr. Bernard, Ms. Rose-Zeiberg, Mr. Weldai, Superintendent Noriega-

Murphy (joined at 5:15).  

 

Mr. Gray called the meeting to order and reviewed the committee and described that we would 

be building its mission over the next two years. He read the formal description of the committee: 

“The Technology and Student Services Committee shall have jurisdiction over all matters 

pertaining to electronic technology planning, access policies, operations and maintenance and 

services and organizations offered to students outside the classroom setting.”  

 

Mr. Gray worked with the members to establish some roles for the group. Mr. Bernard was 

appointed as Vice Chair of Technology. Ms. Rose-Zeiberg was appointed Vice Chair of Student 

Services. Mr. Weldai was apopinted as clerk of the committee.  

 

Mr. Gray looked at surrounding districts to see what the idea of “student services and 

technology” means to them. He highlighted the work that other districts are doing around their 

technology plans, and went over some suggested tasks for putting together our own district plan. 

He also expressed the need to review and amend the MASC listing of subcommittees.  

 

As a committee we decided to meet monthly, and the Chair will call meetings, bring in guests, 

and get a sense of our technology needs from a city and school district perspective. We had a 

discussion about the historical root of the committee forming. Ms. Rose-Zeiberg brought up the 

point of technology access outside of the classroom as well, particularly with adaptive 

technology.  

 

Mr. Gray expressed that our next meeting will be called in-person.  

 

Mr. Bernard made a motion to adjourn at 7:55P.M.. Mr. Gray seconded the motion. It passed 

unanimously.  

 


